
 
 
July 8, 2021 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
I wanted to take a moment to introduce myself and let you know that I am honored to 
join our campus community to serve as superintendent/president of Citrus College.  
  
I began my new role on July 1 and over the past few days I’ve already had the privilege 
of meeting many faculty members, classified professionals, managers, supervisors and 
even students. Thank you for welcoming me to our beautiful campus. I want to 
acknowledge and thank our colleagues who have been maintaining our campus and 
keeping our college community safe throughout the campus closure, as well as our 
faculty and staff who have been delivering and supporting in-person instruction and 
services throughout the recent months. I recognize that many of our colleagues are 
currently working in a remote environment to support our students and operate the 
college, and I am looking forward to meeting you as well in the future. Until that time I 
would like to invite you to meet with me virtually, during an upcoming 
Superintendent/President Open Office Hour that has been scheduled for July 21, 2021, 
at 3 pm. A Zoom link is included below for your reference. 
 https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/96562264161?pwd=dEJEdG1FZm1DQm5rMU03NlRpQ3hjZz09  
 
In the coming weeks I look forward to getting to know each of you and learning from 
your perspective what makes Citrus College such an exceptional place to learn and 
work. I also want to invite any thoughts you may have on the opportunities ahead as 
well as any questions or concerns that you may have. Although we have been 
navigating through some challenging times, I want you to know that I admire the work 
you are doing to help our students learn and thrive in these unique circumstances. 
While there is much to be proud of, I also know there is important work to be done and I 
believe that by working together, our best days are ahead. 
  
Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding as I transition into my role 
as your superintendent/president. I look forward to working together and delivering a 
student experience to our community unlike any other.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Greg Schulz, Ed.D. (he/him/his) 
Superintendent/President  

https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/96562264161?pwd=dEJEdG1FZm1DQm5rMU03NlRpQ3hjZz09
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